
From: Employee Communications <employee@metrotrains.com.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 16 March 2021 11:54 AM 
Subject: Message from Raymond: One Year One Team One Metro 
 
 

 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Today marks one year since Premier Daniel Andrews announced a State of Emergency in Victoria to combat the 
COVID-19 global health pandemic.  
 
While we’ve all been challenged personally and professionally, our achievements here at Metro make me proud.  
 
Please watch this video: 
 

 
 
Thank you for working as One Team One Metro. 
 
We are not out of the danger zone but we need to push ahead with a positive mindset that the global recovery 
will continue. 
 
Have a good week. 
 
Raymond 
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